
 

 

Changes to Reported Regional TAM 

FTA Channels as at 15 January 2023 

Subscriber Notification 

The following FTA channel will be made available and reported in the Regional FTA and STV 

databases as of 15 January 2023: 

'7 Bravo' (QLD, NNSW, SNSW, VIC)* 
*Not available in TAS or Regional WA 

Please distribute this information to relevant team members within your organisation or 

direct them to www.regionaltam.com.au for more details and other materials. 

Should you have any further queries, please contact us: notification@regionaltam.com.au or 

via the number below. 

Best Regards, 

Regional TAM Notifications 

Ph: 1800 555 026   
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